



February 15, 2017

Mr. Sean Dingley, P.Eng aDB Engineering #201 - 670 Evans Ave Vancouver, BC V6A 2K9

Dear Mr. Dingley,

On behalf of St. Paul's Hospital Foundation, we would like to thank you for your generous ongoing support of our Lights of Hope campaign as an In-kind Donor.

I am pleased to share that we raised more than \$3 million for St. Paul's greatest needs. Over the past 19 years, thanks to donors like aDB Engineering, Lights of Hope has raised over \$31.7 million.

These funds help attract world-leading physicians and researchers, purchase equipment and support innovative clinical or research projects at St. Paul's. This past year, donations to Lights of Hope provided funding to over 50 program areas throughout the hospital, such as:

- Take home telehealth equipment for Cystic Fibrosis patients
- Reclining sleeper chairs and enhancements to the Family Nursing Room for Maternity
- Blood pressure monitors for the Heart Function Clinic

Lights of Hope will also help to support the men's health group, the DUDES Club (Downtown Urban Knights Defending Equality and Solidarity), a group that connects men living in Vancouver's downtown eastside with health care providers and a caring community.

Every gift to Lights of Hope makes a difference. It is thanks to dedicated members of our community that St. Paul's Foundation is able to support urgent priorities that otherwise would not be funded.

Thank you again for your generous support and for helping Lights of Hope at St. Paul's shine!

We look forward to being in touch with you for our 2017 display. In the meantime, please call 604.682.8206 or toll free at 1-800-720-2983, or email sphfoundation@providencehealth.bc.ca if you have any questions about your giving.

Sincerely,

Dick Vollet
President & CEO